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Good Afternoon, 
 
This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding 
upcoming events at your school for the week of April 16th – April 20th. 
 
I would like to welcome Mlle Long to the Loch Lomond School team. Mlle Long has joined our 
school team as a Grade 4FI Teacher while Mr. Cormier is away. Please join me in welcoming Mlle 
Long to the Loch Lomond School community! 
 
April 17th the Home & School Assoc. will be hosting their regular monthly meeting in the 
Makerspace & Innovation Lab. A reminder that meetings are open to the public and your 
participation is encouraged. Thank you to our Home and School Assoc. for their valuable 
partnership and contribution to Loch Lomond School. 
 
April 18th is the regular monthly PSSC (Parent School Support Committee) meeting. This public 

meeting starts at 6:30 p.m. and is open to all members of our school community. If you would like 

to join the PSSC or find out more about the important roles and responsibilities of a PSSC member, 

please don’t hesitate to contact the school administrative office or contact our PSSC Chairperson by 

visiting the Loch Lomond school website.  

 

April 19th will see the East Zone Elementary Badminton Jamboree take place. In the event of a weather 
related cancellation the Jamboree will take place on April 26th. The jamboree event will be hosted by 
Forest Hills School. For more information on how to participate in this fun and non-competitive 
Elementary school jamboree please contact Ms. Aylward, Phys Ed teacher. 

 

April 20th Ms. Vaughan’s Grade 4 Homeroom class will be touring the Port of Saint John facility. Port 
tours provide an opportunity for students to experience the Port – up close and personal. This fun, 
interactive and educational experience takes students to the Barrack Point Potash Terminal, Rodney 
Container Terminal, American Iron and Metal, Atlantic Towing Tug Boats and the Tank Farm facility.  
 

For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond 
School webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns 
please don’t hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on 
how to make our school a better place to learn and visit. 
 
Yours in Education, 
Greg Norton,  
Principal 


